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Date Begin End Function Location 

11/5/2020 7PM 8:30PM 
Officer’s 

Meeting 
Zoom 

11/8/2020 Noon 12:30PM Rosary Zoom 

11/12/2020 7PM 8:30PM 
Membership 

Meeting 
Zoom 

11/19/2020 7PM 8:30PM Exemplification Zoom 

11/19/2020 7PM 8:30PM 

Chicago     

Chapter 

meeting 

Zoom 

Other  meetings are TBD Zoom 

     

     

OUR LADY OF THE GROVE COUNCIL 

#13448 
Charity ❖ Unity ❖ Fraternity ❖ Patriotism 

Calendar of Events 
❖ Calendar of Events 

❖ Grand Knight’s Message 

❖ General Agent’s Message 

❖ A Second Opportunity …. 

❖ Chaplain’s Message 

❖ Good of the Order 

❖ November Birthdays 

❖ Recruitment Incentive 

❖ Newman Fund 

❖ Knight’s Gear 

❖ Vocation Raffle 

 

Look for this video series on 

our Council website.  God is 

calling you to get off the 

couch and into the breech. 

http://www.kofc13448.org/
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Grand Knight’s Message 

General Agent’s Message 

Brother Knights, 
 
We had a busy month with two prayer 
vigils, the Vocation raffle and  the    
Exemplification of Jude Brice.  We had 
more Knights at the Membership 
Meeting and had our first Social 
meeting.  
 
Thanks to all our Brothers who help 
Our Community in mind, body and 
soul.  Also, thanks to Jun for becoming 
the recorder. Lastly, we ended the 
month with history by witnessing Our 
Founder Blessed Fr. Michael J 
McGivney’s Beatification.  
 
We start November by honoring Our 
Brother Knights who have served Our 
Nation and for those who continue to 
defend Our Nation. We are entering a 
new chapter is United States History 
and the future is uncertain. I do know 
that it is bright because we will        
continue to help those in need.  
 
We will have another Zoom             
Exemplification on Thursday, Novem-
ber 19. If you are a First-Degree 
Knight, please prayerfully consider 
become a full Knight by taking your 
Second and Third Degree.  Look for 
the Zoom link in your email. 
 
Thank you for what you have done and 
will do! 
 
Vivat Jesus! 
Rich Nuccio, GK 

Brother Knights, 

 The October issue of the Columbia Magazine brings an annual       

recognition to some very hard working, and talented Field Agents. Our very own 

Pierre Zermatten has been recognized for the 6th consecutive year for earning 

his place in the Million dollar Round Table for 2019. This is an industry standard 

where only 1% of all agents world-wide earn this honor. The Blessed Fr. Mi-

chael J. McGivney would be extremely proud of Pierre’s accomplishments in 

helping our families. 

 For those fortunate to call Pierre “their” field agent, you have the   

opportunity to meet with him annual (more if your situation dictates more   

frequent meetings), to assess and re-evaluate your financial situation, to make 

sure your plan is still doing what your intentions are to protect your family, set 

up your accumulation, or maximize your income during your retirement. 

 Many of you have received the annual Fraternal Survey from Supreme. 

These surveys give your field agent some insight how to best serve you and your 

families. Supreme is continuing to upgrade the products and services we offer 

as part of your fraternal benefits. A comprehensive assessment is available to 

you at no costs simply be being a member of the Order. Many financial advisors, 

using the same exact software, will often charge thousands of dollars.  

Since Pierre is one of the most-talented field agents in the entire company, his 

calendar is extremely busy with appointments. With Covid-19 we respect social 

distancing and he will conduct a Virtual Meeting on-line. I strongly encourage 

you to contact Pierre and block your time before he will need to place you on a 

waiting list.  

Please join me in congratulating Pierre on his outstanding accomplishments of 

fulfilling Fr. McGivney’s vision. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Jim Lutz - General Agent 
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The feedback was so positive from the over 1000 who viewed the Retirement Seminar in 

October, that another one is scheduled for 12/2 at 6:00pm Ctrl, but you need to register to 

get the Zoom link.  This is a second chance opportunity for those who weren’t able to 

attend previously, or would like to attend once again.  The “Don’t Worry, Retire Happy!” 

seminar could help you retire happy; and literally save you thousands of dollars in your re-

tirement following his simple steps. See above for the registration link.    

A Second Chance to view an excellent presentation 
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Chaplain’s Message 

  SK Mel Cea 

 SK John Walker 

 SK John Krajewski 

 SK Jack O’Brien 

 SK Thad and Alice Steward 

 SK Paul and Mary Loeffler 

 SK Cy and Marie Schmid 

 Jean Case 

 Diane Bartelt  

 Sharon Gressick 

 Helen Lynch 

 Tom Kajohn 

Baby Blomeke 

David Modlim 

Richard Idstein 

Jim Wroble 

Dennis Delaney 

Jim Jarzab 

Jim Kukral 

Paulette Alex 

SK David Kukral 

Mike Blomeke 

Diana Sarlitto 

COVID –19 victims 

Victims of 9-11 & their families 

Victims of violence & 1st Responders 

 May they rest in peace. 

 

 

Nov.   1  Donald E. Jones 

Nov.   1  Thomas G Peske 

Nov. 15  Michael Garber 

Nov. 19  Gregory G Wrzesinski 

Nov. 30  Thomas P Hennessy 

Today November 7,2020, I am sitting at my desk responding to a request to 
write a word for the November newsletter.  After watching the news during 
the afternoon and seeing the crowds of citizens jubilating on the streets, I 
agreed that today is a historic day for the United States of America.  The citi-
zens of America have elected their 46th President to be sworn in in January 
2021.  CONGRATULATIONS !!! 

 

November is dedicated to remembering our ancestors who have gone     
before us.  Some have been canonized and others are not made public.  We 
prayed to the canonized saints for their intercession. We pray for the souls 
of the faithful departed that the Lord may judge their worthiness and help 
them join the Communion of Saints.  November 26, 2020 is THANKSGIVING 
DAY in the United States of  America.  It is a fitting day for all citizens of the 
United States of America to give thanks to God The Almighty Who gives us 
all that we have. 

 

His Holiness Pope Francis appointed Priests from the Chicago Archdiocese to 
be auxiliary bishops to assist Cardinal Cupich.  They are Bishops elect Kevin 
Birmingham, Jeffery Grob and Franciscan Friar of the Renewal Robert      
Lombardo.  The episcopal ordination of the bishops-elect will take place the 
Feast Day of Saint Francis Xavier Cabrini, November 13, 2020.                   
CONGRATULATIONS !!! 

 

On Sunday November 22, 2020 the Catholic Church celebrates the Feast Day 
of  Our Lord Jesus Christ, King of the Universe.  With this feast we celebrate 
the last Sunday in Ordinary Time.  On Sunday November 29, we enter in the 
Advent Season.  This is also know as a season when different religions cele-
brate their own holiday festivals. 

That is why most people wish one another: “Happy Holidays”  It is we, who 
are Christian Catholics, that wish each other “Merry Christmas”  It is a very 
special season for us when we recall the words of Saint John: “God loves us 
so much that He gave His only begotten Son.”  Thank you God. 

 

Let us find every opportunity to Pray, Pray, Pray for the world, for our     
country, for our church members and for our family and friends.                
Remember PRAYER is the only answer for Unity and Peace in the world. 

Fr. Denis 
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Knight’s Gear 
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Knight’s Gear (continued) 

Facemasks can also be ordered 

See samples below 

Vocation Raffle 

Brother Knights, 
 
The annual Vocation Raffle to 
support Seminarians is under 
way. Booklets consist of 15 
tickets and are $1 per ticket. 
To save on postage, I'd like to 
hand out as many as possible.  
 
To coordinate a time for 
pickup or drop-off, please         
e-mail me at 
blomekep@hotmail.com or 
call (765) 412-3342.  
 
I must have the returned 
booklets by November 27th. 
Thank you for your support of 
this worthy program! 
 
PGK Phil Blomeke 
Seminarian Raffle Chairman 

mailto:blomekep@hotmil.com
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COUNCILS IN 
COLABORATION 

 
ChaSliQ¶V MeVVage: 

 

Time Passes Quickly ±  
 

Our weeks have become routine 
during the pandemic. Hopefully 
this routine has included the daily 
praying of the Prayer to Christ 
Crucified In Time of Pestilence 
and Contagion that was included 
in the last newsletter. On October 
19th, the Cardinal Cody Assembly 
meW YirWXall\ and m\ FaiWhfXl Friar¶V 
report was this prayer. Thank you 
to Mel Tomeczko for including it 
with the minutes.  As we look 
forward to Thanksgiving, the days 
of preparation zoom by as we 
make adjustments to the type of 
celebration that includes fewer 
family members being present and 
little or no travel to visit others. 
Thanksgiving is only two days 
away from the beginning of Advent 
on November 28th. 
 

Advent begins a new year. Yes, 
Jesus came and he will come 
again. He will be with us and take 
us home. Until then, our life is a 
pilgrimage. Each Advent we start 
once more to live with him and in 
him. ³Lord our God, help us to 
prepare for the coming of Christ 
your Son. May he find us waiting, 
eager in joyful prayer. The four 
ZeekV ³paVVeV qXickl\´ aV Ze 
pray: Come Lord Jesus, come! 
Make your dwelling within me! 
Now and again may your 
presence be felt –by me and 
through me, in spite of me and 
because of me. 
 

My best wishes and prayers go to 
all during our journey these weeks. 
Be safe in following the health 

directives. Happy Thanksgiving! 
Merry Christmas 
 

Fr. Paul Gins, O.S.M. 
Chapter chaplain 
 

PUeVideQW¶V Message: 
 

Dear Brother Knights and Friends: 
 

It has been two months since my 
last correspondence to you all and 
unfortunately not much has 
changed: Covid is still running 
rampant throughout our States, our 
history is being challenged and our 
government is divided now more 
than ever. 
                                                                                                                                                                     

On a positive note, our beloved 
churches are starting to open and 
sacraments are being celebrated.  
It is more important than ever that 
we make ourselves available to 
our Pastors and to be present in 
our churches.  We have Council 
members who are Sunday mass 
greeters, ushers, ministers and 
church sanitizers/cleaners.     
We must continue to build our 
Councils with new members and to 
remember that we all became a 
member because someone tapped 
us on the shoulder and asked.  
LeW¶V bXild oXr CoXncilV b\ aVking.   
 

I had the pleasure of being voted 
in aV a delegaWe Wo WhiV \ear¶V 138th 
Supreme convention.  
Unfortunately, because of Covid, 
my participation was done in virtual 
settings.  Even though I was not 
there in person, it was still an 
amazing event.  The theme of the 
convention was Knights of 
Columbus-Knights of Fraternity.   
 

A few highlights were a letter from 
His Holiness, Pope Francis, 
reminding us of the vision that 
guided the formation of our Order; 
Masses were celebrated at St. 
Mar\¶V ChXrch, Whe Order¶V 
birthplace; A Memorial Mass was 
held where Supreme Knight 
Anderson was at the sarcophagus 
of Venerable Michael McGivney 

and lead Knights in the prayer for 
oXr foXnder¶V canoni]aWion.   
 

Business meetings from 12 
different time zones were held by 
State Council leaders and 
delegates who gathered in local 
hotels.  Awards were presented to 
recognize outstanding 
achievements in Faith, Family, 
Community and Life, just to 
mention a few.  And an annual 
report was given by our Supreme 
Knight Anderson.  The convention 
concluded with his closing remarks 
to move forward in Fraternity, that 
Ze mXVW folloZ Fr. McGiYne\¶V 
great vision of Brotherhood united 
in Charity. 
 

We must remember that we are 
Knights of Fraternity and Chicago 
Strong! 
 

On behalf of my wife, Melanie, and 
me, we wish you and your families 
a safe and Happy Thanksgiving 
with family and friends and a 
Joyous and Peaceful Christmas 
Season and a Happy New Year.  
May it bring each of you health, 
happiness and love for one 
another. 
 

Sincerely Yours in Christ 

Stan 
Stan Wiejak, President  

Wiejak@att.net  
 

 
 

Brother Knights, I hope you are all 
well in body and spirit.  This past 
year has taken its toll on everyone 
and will continue to do so until we 
can reach equilibrium between risk 
of disease and practical life.  
Disease is nothing new and we as 
humans have coped in one way or 
another for centuries, granted 
sometimes much better than 
others, but then again despite what 

http://www.chicagokofc.com/
mailto:Wiejak@att.net
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the government and their experts 
tell us, there is no comprehensive 
handbook on epidemic 
management.  
 

We need to cautiously listen to the 
provided guidelines and decide 
what is reasonable and what is 
contrived.  Only God knows what 
will happen and how our current 
situation fits within His plan.  We 
must trust in him.  But that does 
not mean we should be reckless or 
conversely paralyzed with fear.  
I¶m noW one for conVpirac\ WheorieV, 
but if I were an anti-family, anti-
religious political organization, I 
might take advantage of the 
present situation and plant the 
seeds of despair as well as disrupt 
social interaction at all levels.   
 

Social distancing effectively keeps 
the more established generations 
from meeting and conversing for 
fear of health issues and prevents 
the newer younger generations 
from learning problem-solving 
social skills that are essential in 
decision making, making them 
more susceptible to the 
suggestions of media and 
government in the future.  Look 
what we are already seeing with 
Antifa and their inability to resolve 
conflict through compromise.   
 

We as Knights are limited in what 
we can do but that does not mean 
we can do nothing.  On the 
contrary, more than ever we need 
to find ways to stay in 
communication with our Brothers 
and Councils.  We need to seek 
out means of supporting our 
PaVWor and encoXrage ³VpiriWXal 
mainWenance´; Za\V Ze can keep 
our Catholic faith unwavering and 
keep all people in our parish 
community engaged.  Ask yourself, 
how involved am I with my 
Council?  Could we as a group do 
better to assist our Pastor and 
each other?  Am I sharing activities 
and opportunities that I hear about, 

see on social media, or provided 
by Supreme Council?  Am I 
stepping up to be the glue of 
spirituality for my family and fellow 
Catholics?  It is not too late to 
start.  
                     

You can discuss with Council 
Brothers, ways to not only stay in 
communication: conference calls, 
web meetings, socially distanced 
committee meetings, etc., but also 
how we can join St. Michael the 
Archangel and defend our fellow 
Catholics and our Faith.  Yes, we 
serve our Queen Mary, but also we 
must take our lead from St. 
Michael and join the fight against 
the daily attacks of Satan.                           
 

Please reconnect with your 
Brothers!  Ask like-minded Catholic 
men to join our Order and help 
where others may not be able get 
out.  We are NOT just collecting 
members as tally marks on a 
ledger, but recruiting because we 
need men who want to serve their 
Church and are willing to take 
action NOW!.  Chances are if you 
see them out carrying on their 
lives, they will be willing to join the 
cause.  They are our future and 
must be encouraged to defend 
their faith.  
 

Help Whem Wo Vee iWV ³ok´ Wo be 
Catholic and not cause for shame.  
Also reconnect and rely upon the 
wisdom of senior members and 
assure them their hard service 
over the years will continue, most 
likely differently than in the past, 
but that is fine so long as our 
Catholic Faith endures.  All of us 
need to be the spark, the catalyst 
and make things happen, putting 
our Faith into Action.  Otherwise 
Satan has won. 
 

John Lough  
State Program Director 
Chicago Chapter Trustee 

 
 

Veterans Day falls on the 
anniversary of the signing of the 
Armistice that ended World War I 
on November 11, 1918. 
 

Take the time on November 11th to 
say Thank You to all our 
servicemen for their service to our 
country. 
 

Join the rest of the nation on this 
Veterans Day in remembering the 
sacrifices of America's over 25 
million veterans and expressing 
our appreciation for their service. 
 

 
 

 
 

We are underway with the 
Vocations Support Raffle. If your 
coXncil iV parWicipaWing, iW¶V Wime Wo 
find that raffle book you received 
and fill it out and send it in.  

http://www.chicagokofc.com/
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Your participation will enable the 
State Council to continue the 
Vocations Support Program and 
expand into areas that have never 
been looked at before.  
 

With your help the annual gifts to 
seminarians on their birthday, 
Christmas and for their ordination 
to the priesthood will continue. 
Please take the time to return that 
raffle book to the State Office by 
November 27, 2020, that way 
everybody is a winner. 
 

 
 

www.4thdegreeillinoisdistrict1.com  
 

 

We are proud to announce the 
appointment of FN Alexander 
Tennent as the new Master of the 
Northern Illinois District, Marquette 
Province. 

MaVWer¶V leWWer aWWached 
 

 
 

The Chicago Archdiocesan 
Chapter would like to Congratulate 

FVSM Paul (Skip) Isherwood on 
receiving a Life Time 
Achievement Award from the 
members of Cardinal Stritch 
Assembly at their annual FN/PFN 
celebration.    
 

Brownson Council #1030 & 
Christopher Columbus 

Assembly #2349 
 

Invite all to participate in a Virtual 
Fun 5k/10k starting November 1st 
through November 15th. Proceeds 
will go towards the Gary Sinise 
Foundation and Hines Hospital 
Outreach Program. 
 

Register at: 
www.tinyurl.com/KnightsV5K10K 

 

Information flyer attached  
 

Fr. Dussman Council 
#3731 Presents it¶s 

Annual Christmas 
Luncheon 

 

Sunday, December 13, 2020 
12:00 pm ± 3:00 pm 

Chevy Chase Country Club 
1000 N. Milwaukee Avenue 

Wheeling, IL 60090 
$50.00 per person 

Information & Reservation 
 Flyer attached  

 

 
 

 

 ³YoX pra\ for Whe hXngr\. Then 
\oX feed Whem. ThaW¶s how 
Prayer works.´ ± Pope Francis 
 

The need for food to feed hungry 
families is ongoing especially 
during November and December. 
Keep up the good work by helping 
others have enough to eat during 
these tough times.  

 

The Knights of Columbus is 
committed to ending hunger in our 
local communities by asking local 
councils to participate in the Order 
wide Food for Families Program... 
 

To encourage local Knights of 
Columbus councils to participate in 
this worthwhile program, the 
Supreme Council offers financial 
rebates to councils, assemblies or 
Squires circles that donate food or 
money.  
 

For councils or assemblies, the 
Supreme Council will refund $100 
for every $500 donated, or for 
every 1,000 pounds of food that a 
council contributes to a parish food 
pantry, community food bank or 
soup kitchen - up to a maximum of 
$500 per council/assembly per 
fraternal year.  
 

Reported contributions of food 
and/or monetary donations should 
be cumulative for the fraternal year 
and there is no need to send in a 
refund request every time a 
contribution is made. However, to 
be eligible for the rebate, the 
cumulative total of contributions of 
food/money needs to be at a 
minimum of $500 or 1,000 pounds 
of food for councils or assemblies. 
 

Participating councils, and 
assemblies, should report activity 
and apply using the Food for 
Families Refund and Plaque 
Application (#10057). 
 

For additional information on the 
Faith in Action Food for Families 
Program, go to www.kofc.org/food  
 
 

http://www.chicagokofc.com/
http://www.4thdegreeillinoisdistrict1.com/
http://www.tinyurl.com/KnightsV5K10K
http://www.kofc.org/food
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In 1621, the Plymouth colonists 
and Wampanoag Indians shared 
an autumn harvest feast that is 
acknowledged today as one of the 
first Thanksgiving celebrations in 
the colonies. For more than two 
centuries, days of thanksgiving 
were celebrated by individual 
colonieV and VWaWeV. IW ZaVn¶W XnWil 
1863, in the midst of the Civil War, 
that President Abraham Lincoln 
proclaimed a national 
Thanksgiving Day to be held each 
November. 
 

 
As we celebrate Thanksgiving 
on November 26th we all have 
much to be thankful for in our 
lives and we should take a few 
minutes to thank GOD for all 
He has given us.  
 

The officers and members 
pray that all the families of the 
Chicago Archdiocesan Chapter 
have a wonderful celebration 
with family and friends as we 
celebrate Thanksgiving across 
this Great Nation. 

 

KEEP CHRIST IN 
CHRISTMAS 

 

This Holiday Season the 
Knights of Columbus would 
like to remind you to “Keep 
Christ in Christmas´. 
 

 

May God bless you and your 
families during this Holy 
Season. The officers and 
members wish all our brother 
Knights and their families a 
most Blessed, Healthy and 
Happy Holiday Season. May 
God¶s love light our wa\ 
this Christmas and may 
that love find the spirit of 
true peace. 
 

Archdiocesan Chapter 
All Knights of Columbus members 
are invited to attend any or all of 
the Chapter meetings. Meeting 
dates and more can be found on 
the Chapter Web site. 
ZZZ.ChicagRKRfC.cRP 

 

Meetings Start at 7:30 PM 
 

Thursday, November 19, 2020 
Queen of Peace #3954 

Columbus Center 
365 Surryse Rd 

Lake Zurich, IL 60047 
 

This is an in person meeting and 
we will also make arrangements to 
have a camera for a Webex 
connection for those who want to 
attend virtually. 

The Webex meeting link is: 
https://illinoiskofc.webex.com/illinois
kofc/j.php?MTID=m1bdc4e835bd288
c85681ed55c9e688fe 
 

Meeting number: 173 006 8342 
Password: wBigp42Nfh3 

 

Agenda: Chicago Chapter Meeting 
Coordination & Reporting. 

 

Join by phone 
 

1-408-418-9388 United States Toll 
 

1-844-992-4726 United States  
Toll Free 

 

Access code: 173 006 8342 
 

SEND CORRESPONDENCE TO: 
Robert E. Bukowski 

2548 N. Rutherford Avenue 
Chicago, IL 60707-2250 

Or e-mail 
rebukowski@earthlink.net 

 
Abortion is the most 

significant human rights 
abuse of our time. Will you 

take a stand? 
JOIN THE 

NATIONAL MARCH 
FOR LIFE 

Washington, D.C. 
January 29, 2021 

 
PRAY THE 

ROSARY AS 
OFTEN AS YOU 

CAN TO END 
ABORTION

http://www.chicagokofc.com/
http://www.chicagokofc.com/
https://illinoiskofc.webex.com/illinoiskofc/j.php?MTID=m1bdc4e835bd288c85681ed55c9e688fe
https://illinoiskofc.webex.com/illinoiskofc/j.php?MTID=m1bdc4e835bd288c85681ed55c9e688fe
https://illinoiskofc.webex.com/illinoiskofc/j.php?MTID=m1bdc4e835bd288c85681ed55c9e688fe
mailto:rebukowski@earthlink.net
http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=religious+christmas+clipart&view=detailv2&&id=C4D43FB7C558246D14FDF40BA5E99C0019840174&selectedIndex=39&ccid=FIZ0WHWQ&simid=608043026285987707&thid=OIP.M1486745875901094aee1c822861eccc5o0


Fr. John Dussman Council #3731 Annual 

Christmas Luncheon 
Sunday, December 13, 2020    12:00 pm – 3:00pm 

Chevy Chase Country Club 
     1000 N. Milwaukee Avenue 
        Wheeling, Illinois 60090 

         

Menu: 
Mixed Green Salad with Ranch Dressing on the side 
Choice of Entrée – please choose one 
     Chicken Piccata, Roasted Potatoes, Asparagus 
     Atlantic Salmon, Couscous, Roasted Baby Veggies 
      Flat Iron Steak, Potatoes, Green Beans Almondine 
Ice Cream and Cake 
Bread rolls with butter  
Non-alcoholic beverages  

     

$50.00 per person, which includes a $20 ticket for the $5,000 Raffle 
 

Check payable to Fr. John Dussman Council 3171 due by 11/30/20 
 
             NAME: ____________________________________                                                    

Number attending:  _____ @ $50.00 = $___________ 
Choice of Entrée:  Chicken______ Salmon_______ Iron Steak______ 

 

Due to the pandemic, we currently are limited to 50 Persons.  Because last minute 
changes may have to be made because of the pandemic, please list your preferred 
contact email address or phone number:____________________________________________ 

  

Must have reservation to attend.  Mail your check with this reservation form to: 
 

Ross Quattrochi 
3705 Lindenwood Lane 

Glenview, Illinois 60025-2508 



 
KnighWV Rf CRlXmbXV   

BURZnVRn CRXncil #1030 &  
ChUiVWRSheU CRlXmbXV AVVembl\ 

#2349 
ViUWXal VeWeUanV Da\ FXn 5k/10k Walk/RXn 

 

With the eǀent being ǀirtƵal͕ ǇoƵ can choose ǇoƵr oǁn coƵrse of either ϱk ;ϯ͘ϭmͿ or ϭϬ k 
;ϴ͘ϮmͿ͕ ǁalk or rƵn anǇƟme ǇoƵ choose͕ at ǇoƵr oǁn pace͕   

betǁeen the dates of Noǀ ϭst thrƵ Noǀ ϭϱth͘  
 

This is a fƵn eǀent͕ not a race͕ so ǇoƵ can eǀen break Ƶp ǇoƵ ǁalkͬrƵn into segments  
;eg͘ ϭ mile each daǇ for ϯ or ϱ daǇsͿ͘  The ǁinners ǁill be the Vets ǁe help͘    

 

EntrǇ fee is Ψϭϱ͘ϬϬ plƵs Ψϭ͘Ϯϱ to coǀer oƵr processing costs͘  ParƟcipants ǁill receiǀe a       
   CerƟficate of CompleƟon in ǇoƵr name or in ‘MemorǇ of͛ or in ‘Honor of͛ someone in the        

serǀice͘   Also͕ ǇoƵ can choose to receiǀe a Medal andͬor a commemoraƟǀe t-shirt     
at no eǆtra cost͘  Eǀen if ǇoƵ choose not to ǁalkͬrƵn͕ ǇoƵ can make a donaƟon on oƵr site͘   

 

This is a great opportƵnitǇ for anǇone ǁho has neǀer entered a FƵn RƵnͬWalk to trǇ it oƵt͕ or 
for those ǁho haǀe manǇ eǀents Ƶnder their belts to get in a tƵne Ƶp for their neǆt race  ͘   

 

To Register for oƵr VirtƵal FƵn WalkͬRƵn͕  ǀisit oƵr SignƵpGeniƵs ǁebsite at  
ǁǁǁ͘ƟnǇƵrl͘comͬKnightsVϱKϭϬK 

 

Proceeds from the Eǀent ǁill be donated to͗ 
x The GarǇ Sinise FoƵndaƟon ǁhich aids those in the militarǇ͕  ǀeterans͕ first responders͕  

their families and those in need͘ 
x Hines Veterans Hospital OƵtreach Program ǁhich help ǀeterans in need͘ 

  

Once registered͕ ǇoƵr eǀent info packet ǁill be emailed to ǇoƵ  
ǁith fƵll details on oƵr eǀent͘  

 

All are encouraged to participate͘  No matter who you are, you will be helping show your 
support of our Veterans who have selflessly and bravely served our country͘   

Thank you! 



Knights of Columbus 
Fourth Degree - Northern Illinois District 

Marquette Province 
 
 
 
 
October 23, 2020 
 
Worthy Sir Knights, 
 
I am humbled and honored to have been appointed by the Supreme Knight Carl Anderson to the 
position of Master of the Northern Illinois District, Marquette Province. 
 
It is so fitting that I get to follow in the footsteps of a great Former Master SK Ben Daniels. 
Since both of us are from University Council #1687, it allows me to keep this legacy of the Forth 
Degree going. 
 
IW¶V e[ciWiQg WR VWaUW P\ WeUP ZiWh the upcoming virtual Forth Degree exemplification on 
November 7th. We are planning for an in person exemplification in the spring but not knowing 
how long the Covid virus will last, it may very well be virtual as well, time will tell. 
 
Please remember that each time you put on your Forth Degree uniform you are representing 
every member of the Knights of Columbus. We have to continue working with the growth of the 
order and would encourage all DiVWUicW DeSXW\¶V WR ZRUN ZiWh Council¶V aQd AVVePbO\¶V WR QRW 
only have star councils but also star assemblies. I look forward in working with aOO DD¶V aQd 
FN¶V.  
 
God Bless All - God Bless America 
 

Alexander E. Tennant 

Master 
Marquette Province  
Northern Illinois District 1 
6400 N. Cicero Ave., Unit #505 
Lincolnwood, IL 60712 
alexandert@kinsalecg.com 
Masters website:  
4thdegreeillinoisdistrict1.com 
Cell: (630)501-7597 
PATRIOTISM NOW 

mailto:alexandert@kinsalecg.com

